
FAIRLEIGH DICKINSON UNIVERSITY 

'Friendship Library 
MADISON, NEW JERSEY 07940 TELEPHONE: 201 377-4700 

May 3, 1973 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am glad that everything is working out well and look forward to 
our dinner before the doings. My home phone is 201-635-8211 and 
you are welcome to call me at any time. 

You know, I have never seen the Zapruder and Nix movies and without 
a television set, I am pretty much out of touch, I guess, but the 
reason I do not have a TV set has a lot to do with my trying to keep 
the canned violence out of our home and I have rather strong feelings 
on the viewing of just such things as you describe in your letter 
because I have some naive views about the effect upon continual 
exposure to such material and the way it tends to brutalize people. 
So you need not bring the films on my account although there may be 
those who wish to see them. I just don't think that such films 
(and some friends have since described them to met) have any particular 
value in a non-technical and non-legal presentation. But I leave it 
up to you. 

With best regards. 

Sinc4rely, 

James H. Fraser 
Director 


